
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Oconee County Conserva�ves Appoint Tiffany Klement as Treasurer and Welcome Tony Adams to the 
Board of Directors 
 
9/11/2023, Walhalla, SC: The Oconee County Conserva�ves (OCC) proudly announces the appointment 
of Tiffany Klement as the organiza�on's new Treasurer and welcomes Tony Adams as a valuable addi�on 
to the Board of Directors. These appointments reflect OCC's commitment to strong leadership and 
dedica�on to advancing conserva�ve values in Oconee County. 
 
Tiffany Klement, an ac�ve member of the OCC, has been appointed as the Treasurer. With her financial 
acumen and unwavering commitment to conserva�ve principles, Klement will play a crucial role in 
managing the organiza�on's finances and ensuring transparent fiscal responsibility. 
 
Tony Adams joins the OCC Board of Directors, bringing with him a wealth of experience and a deep-
rooted passion for conserva�ve values. His insights and exper�se will be instrumental in shaping the 
OCC's future direc�on. 
 
President Roel Cruz expressed his enthusiasm for these appointments, sta�ng, "Tiffany Klement's 
appointment as Treasurer and Tony Adams joining our Board of Directors represent a significant step 
forward for the Oconee County Conserva�ves. Their dedica�on to conserva�ve principles will further 
strengthen our organiza�on and its ability to make a posi�ve impact in our community." 
 
Perry Smith, Vice Chairman of the OCC Board of Directors, added, "I am pleased to see this experience 
brought into our organiza�on. Our future growth depends on it." 
 
With Tiffany Klement as Treasurer and Tony Adams on the Board of Directors, the OCC con�nues to build 
a strong founda�on for advoca�ng cons�tu�onal principles, defending individual liber�es, and 
promo�ng the conserva�ve voice in Oconee County. 


